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SUSSEX COUNTY BOWLS (Men’s Section)  
(Members of Bowls England & the Home Counties Bowls Association) 

 

Minutes of a Meeting of the General Purposes Committee held by email  on 

Tuesday and Wednesday 26th  & 27th January, 2021 
 

Members: Tony Sharman (TS)(Chairman), Bob Markham (BM)(President), Mark Broadway (MB)(Vice 
President), Geoff Fitch (GF)(Jun. V President), Roger Day (RDa)(Imm Past. President and 
Match Secretary), Rod McBeth (RMc)(Hon. Secretary), Lindsay Bangs (LB)(Hon. 
Treasurer), Noel McAuliffe (NM)(Hon Asst. Secretary), Robin Llewellyn-Powell (RLP)(Hon. 
Competition Secretary) and John Bishop (JB)(Hon Safeguarding Officer).   Plus 1 member 
from each of the Four Divisions:  Div. 1 – Brian Henty (BH), Div. 2 – Chris Reynolds (CR), 
Div. 3 – Graham Scutt(GS), Div. 4 – Dave Bowles(DB). 

With the restriction on Meetings due to Covid-19 decisions are currently being taken through 
email discussions. 

1. Agreement of Match Fees for 2021 Season Action 

 a) The Secretary sent an email to all members of the GPC in an attempt to seek 
agreement on costs for all types of matches to be played in 2021.  
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 b) In the email sent to all GPC members they were asked for their views and 
comments  and various proposed options were given. 

 

 c) Return emails, sent as Reply to, in order to ensure all members were aware of 
comments being made, were received by the Secretary and a spreadsheet 
maintained of the replies and comments made by each members. 

 

 d) Once Email replies were received from all GPC members and various 
alternatives taken into account, by a considerable majority it was agreed that 
costs would be as shown on the attached spreadsheet. 

 

 e) A revised FP Document was created by the Secretary.  
 

  
 
 
 

  

Signed: ………………..…………….. 

 Tony Sharman (Chairman) 

Date:        

    


